
Rural Municipality of West River 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Take notice that pursuant to the Planning Act and New Haven - Riverdale Official Plan and Zoning & Subdivision 

Control (Development) Bylaw, a Public Meeting will be held at 5:00 pm on Tuesday, June 29, 2021, at the Afton 

Community Center (1552 Rte. 19, New Dominion, PE C0A 1H6). 

The purpose of the meeting is to allow residents and other interested persons an opportunity to make 

representation concerning the following amendments to the New Haven – Riverdale Official Plan and Zoning & 

Subdivision Control (Development) Bylaw (Zoning Bylaw). 

The proposed amendments to the Official Plan and Zoning Bylaw would be to designate and zone a 3-acre parcel 

of land (located at 945 Churchill Road, New Haven, PE) as Commercial (C1), to permit the erection of 5 Geodesic 

Domes for accommodation, and building containing an office, café, storage, and washrooms. There will be a 

central water and sewage systems.  It will contain a playground consisting of treehouses, slides, and rope bridges.  

The area to be redesignated and zoned is shown below. It is located on the west end of Churchill Road abutting 

the eastern side of Strathgartnery Provincial Park. 

 

Individuals wishing to comment in writing are invited to send comments to 1552-B Rte. 19, New Dominion, PE 

C0A 1H6 or my email to: admin@westriverpe.ca 

Written comments should be received no later than 12:00 noon on June 27, 2021. 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, you must register to attend the meeting by contacting the municipality at 
admin@westriverpe.ca or by phone at 902-675-7000 

Laala Jahanshahloo, CAO 
Rural Municipality of West River 
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